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Minnesota Slip Pedestrian Bridge closed to pedestrian traffic through Friday morning

 

[DULUTH, MN] The Minnesota Slip Pedestrian Bridge will seasonally open to pedestrian traffic after Friday
morning, May 5. Between this afternoon and Friday morning, the pedestrian walkway will be locked in the open
or up position to allow for charter boat and other marine traffic to freely pass. Pedestrians will be unable to use
the bridge during this time and will have to find another route from the area behind the DECC and Canal Park
until then. Bridge operations thanks the public for its patience in the interim.
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